Hayway, Rushden, Northants, NN10 6AG T: 01933 350391 e: info@rushden-academy.net Principal: Mrs B Baines Senior Vice Principal: Mr R Middleton

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are delighted that your child will be joining Rushden Academy and warmly welcome you to Team Rushden and look forward to developing a long and happy partnership. Our vision is for every pupil to develop outstanding character and become successful, self-assured and responsible citizens.

During the transition process pupils will gain a greater understanding of the Team Rushden Values of being smart, respectful, hard-working and resilient. They will receive all the information, support and guidance required to be successfully integrated into Rushden Academy.

Key dates for your diary are:

- 22nd June: Open Evening for Year 6 and Parent/Carers to meet the Head of Year and Form Tutor.
- 6th & 7th July: Induction Days at Rushden Academy.

You will receive further information closer to the time but in the meantime here are the key people who are involved in transition:

- Miss H James and Miss E Buckoke who will be visiting the primary schools.
- Mrs S Barrett is the Attendance Officer and is currently inputting your information into our system so that we can correspond with you swiftly over the coming weeks, months and years. If your details change this is the person you will need to contact.
- Mrs R Beard is the Senco and Mrs P Smith is the Designated Safeguarding Lead. Together they are liaising with primary schools to gather key information.

If you need to contact the school please telephone on 01933 350391 or use the following email: info@rushden-academy.net

Please don't forget to stay updated with Team Rushden news by accessing our website https://www.rushden-academy.net Here you will find all the key information in the 'Year 7 Transition Folder.

We very much look forward to meeting you in the near future and working together over the coming years.

Kind regards, Mr B Baines

